
January 2023

Draft Flood Study Completed
Initial draft prepared with property 
tagging for flood controls.

September 2023 - December 2023

Have Your Say
City of Ryde Draft Flood Study was 

placed on public exhibition and 
community concerns were reviewed.

February 2024

Incorporation of Community 
Feedback
Adjusted tagging to exclude minor 
and isolated flood impacts.
Untagged properties with limited 
flood exposure or only affected by 
Parramatta River inundation. June 2024

Final Flood Study Refinements
4% reduction in flood tagged lots 
achieved, aligning with updated 

planning requirements.

September 2024

Draft Flood Risk Management 
Study & Plan Completed
The draft study and plan is 
completed.

10 December 2024

Council Meeting 
Council resolved to proceed with a 

60-day public exhibition of the Draft
Flood Risk Management Study and

Plan.

15 January 2025

Community Engagement 
Commences
Council invites community feedback 
on the Draft Flood Risk Management 
Study and Plan.

12 March 2025

Community Engagement Closes 
Feedback on the Draft Flood Risk 

Management Study and Plan 
closes and will be reviewed.


	Slide Number 1



